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Bulletin 
 
DATE. January 30,2004 
TO: All Chevron Distributors 
SUBJECT. Hose Trough Maintenance 

 
Chevron recommends that in severe winter and weather conditions that the hose trough be kept free of ice and snow build
enough snow and ice accumulates and freezes in the trough it may cause the system to work incorrectly. Physically inspecting the 
trough for excessive build up above the divider can prevent this. This should be done by looking in the end of the trough to ensure 
that the build up is not above the divider. By simply cleaning out any excess ice, snow or debris the system should operate without 
trouble. 
 
The hose trough will work with some snow build-up, but there is a point at which too much snow will render the dividers Ineffective 
so that the hoses will not track properly. 
 
 

 


